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3rd June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: The Bourne Academy MiSST Proms    
 

We would like to invite you to our first MiSST Proms which takes place on Wednesday 12 June. The 
concert will be an opportunity to showcase music that Year 7 have been rehearsing on both the Violin 
and Trumpet. Due to the large number of students taking part, we will be conducting two concerts 
with students performing in either Concert 1 or Concert 2. The MiSST Orchestra will perform in both 
concerts.  
 

Concert 1: (Classes MiSST1a, 4a, 2b and 3b) 
Students return to school at: 15:00 
Doors Open: 15:15 
Start: 15:30 
Finale: 16:15 
 

Concert 2: (Classes MiSST 2a, 3a, 1b and 4b) 
Students return to school at: 16:30 
Doors Open: 16:45 
Start: 17:00 
Finale: 17:45 
 

On the evening of the concert, students should arrive by the allotted time for their concert in their 
school uniform of skirt or trousers and white shirt or blouse. Ties and Blazers are not required for this 
concert.  
 

There will be additional rehearsals for all of Year 7 in the lead up to this concert to ensure that they 
are as fully prepared as possible. These will take place on Monday 10 and Tuesday 11 June during the 
school day. We will be providing a class set of violins so they remain in tune but ask for all flute and 
trumpet students to bring their instrument for the rehearsals and the actual concert dates.  
 

If you wish to attend this event, tickets will be available through our online booking system, 
Ticketsource, which, can be found at www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-bourne-academy. This link can also 
be found on our Bourne Academy Facebook Page. Tickets are priced at £1. 
 

All students involved in this performance have been working extremely hard this term in rehearsing 
for this fantastic event and we are extremally proud of the progress the students have made this 
academic year. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 12 June and would like to take this 
opportunity to say thank you for your continued support in your child’s progress in Performing Arts. 
All students who have performed in any Performing Arts events will be invited to our annual 
Performing Arts Evening which will be held on Thursday 18 July. More information will be provided 
about this event soon.   
 

If you have any questions regarding the performance, please email aimee.newsome-
stone@thebourneacademy.com.  
 

Yours sincerely  
Miss Newsome Stone  
Teacher in Charge of MiSST and KS3 Music   
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